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Budget Reimbursement Process (BRP) Deadlines 
 
 
In spite of the current COVID-19 pandemic, the following deadlines still remain.  
 
• 2019-20 State plans are due May 31st or as soon as can be received but no 

later than June 30th  
• 2019-20 Perkins plans are due May 31st or as soon as can be received but no 

later than June 30th 
  

These deadlines remain as reimbursements must be complete prior to mid-
July 2020. At that time, the state accounting system is closed.  

 
• 2020-21 State plans are due April 30th  
• 2020-21 New program requests/expansions are due April 30th 
 

This is a simple process, that can be completed quickly. Simply log into the 
Budget Reimbursement Process site, review the existing budget and submit. 
This will notify the agency if the school district, area career and technology 
center or college intends to continue to offer the program. 
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